
 

17th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Educational visits are an important part of learning at our school, as we want our children to 

have a variety of educational experiences during their time in school. Class 4 will be going 

on an educational visit to the Great North Museum on Thursday 21st November. Whilst we 

are in the museum, we will be exploring the exhibits and take part in a stone age workshop, 

handling replica and real artifacts from the era. This is to support our current history topic 

“Ancient Egypt”, as well as exploring the Roman areas of the museum, as we will be learning 

about the Romans later this year. 

Children will be attending the museum during the school day and can be collected from 

school as normal at 3:30pm. Please make sure children arrive promptly to depart at 

9:00am and that children are in full school uniform. If children normally bring their own 

packed lunch to school, can they please do so as normal. Children who have a school dinner 

will be provided with a packed lunch by school.  

We would kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £10. A Payment Item has been added 

to ParentPay titled “Class 4 Educational Visit – Great North Museum”. 

If you have any questions about our educational visit to the Great North Museum, please 

contact me via email at amcphail@ourladylourdesdurham.org or speak to the school office 

to arrange a convenient time to discuss the visit.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr McPhail 

Class 4 Teacher 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 
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